
   

 

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR 
  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
NOTIFICATION OF SHORTLISTED CANDIDATES FOR PEDIATRIC FELLOWSHIP 

SCHOLARSHIPS UNDER UR-MOH-ELMA PROGRAM. 

 

Following our announcement made on 25th November 2023, fifteen (15) applicants submitted 
their application until the deadline of the call. Of those fifteen applicants, eleven (11) are eligible 
(shown below) while four (4) are ineligible since they are not physician.  
 

S. No. Eligible Candidates Name 

1 Dr. NKURUNZIZA Jean Nepomuscene 

2 Dr. GAKURU Angelique 

3 Dr. Richard GATERA 

4 Dr. KAREMERA MULINDWA Aime Gustave 

5 Dr. NUBAHUMPATSE Emmanuel 

6 Dr. Janvier Dushimire 

7 Dr. Pauline Mukeshimana 
8 Dr. Christian Umuhoza 
9 Dr. VALENS KARANGWA 

10 Dr. BAZAMBANZA DJAMAR 

11 Dr. AHISHAKIYE MABURO Richard 

As it was indicated in our announcement, interview for the eligible candidates (listed above) will 
be held on 4th December 2023 (Monday) at UR-CMHS Remera campus starting 2:00PM in the 
Colleges Boardroom.  

Please avail yourselves on time for the interview! 
For more information, contact: Dr. Aimable Kanyamuhunga, Paediatrics Department Chair on 
telephone: +250788670200 or email: kanyamuhungaa@gmail.com. 
 
Done at Kigali, 2nd December 2023. 

 
Prof. Abraham HA. Mitike 
Principal, CMHS 
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University of Rwanda. 


